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Dear Valued Donors, 

 

We are deeply grateful for your generous contributions to the Copper Harbor 

School’s Flooring Project. Your support has helped to provide a safe, 

comfortable, and inspiring learning environment for our students. 

 

Because of your generosity, we were able to replace the outdated and worn 

carpeting in our cherished one-room school. This improvement will not only 

enhance the safety and aesthetics of our classroom but also create a welcoming 

space where our students can thrive academically and creatively. 

 

Your kindness and commitment to our community are truly amazing! Each 

contribution, no matter the size, ensures that our school remains a cornerstone 

of education and togetherness for generations to come. 

 

On behalf of the students, teachers, staff and board, we extend our heartfelt 

thanks and appreciation! 

 

With gratitude, 

The Copper Harbor School Community 

 

 

Your support is building a brighter future for our students! 

 

 
 


